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Residents here at Woodstock Residential Care Home had great fun playing 'pin the big red nose on Rudolph the reindeer'

yesterday.

It was a little competition to see who could get the closest to his nose; there may have been a bit of cheeky peaking going on!

Our winner was Molly (pictured below) and she chose a glass of sherry as her prize.

Well done Molly!
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Our resident Molly was the winner!


